
 
 

 

 

AquaWorks DBO, Inc. 
3252 Williams Street 
Denver, Colorado 80205 
 

(303) 477-5915 
www.aquaworksdbo.com 
info@aquaworksdbo.com 
 

 
Diane Kielty         December 13, 2023 
Upper Clear Creek Watershed Association        
1111 Rose St 
Georgetown, CO 80444 
 
Re: Mighty Argo Upper Landing Wastewater Reclamation Facility Site Application Resubmittal 
 
Dear Ms. Kielty, 
 
The Mighty Argo project has submitted a Site Approval application to the Colorado Department 
of Public Health and Environment for a wastewater reclamation facility for the upper landing site. 
In summary, the proposed project involves installing packaged treatment equipment in 
underground concrete tanks and above-ground containers. The facility will be designed to treat 
20,000 gallons per day of sewage and 95 pounds per day of BOD. The wastewater plant will only 
serve buildings owned by the project; no nearby homes will be connected. The project received 
site application approval for this project in 2021, but it has expired. There are no substantive 
changes between the approved site application and this resubmittal. 
 
Upper Clear Creek Watershed Association is being provided with a copy of the Site Application 
document per CDPHE requirements. It can be downloaded here: 
https://www.dropbox.com/s/kaxwsmsutx2ucil/Mighty%20Argo%20WWTP%20Site%20Applica
tion%20Report.pdf?dl=0 
 
We request you review the application. Comments, if any, can be directed to me and Austin 
Houser at austin.houser@state.co.us. 
 
Sincerely, 
AQUAWORKS DBO, INC. 

 
Adam Sommers, P.E.  
 
cc. Mighty Argo 
  


